
 

R2K calls on SAPS, Parliament security to conduct
investigation into SABC break-in

The Right2Know Campaign has expressed concern regarding the recent burglary at the SABC's offices in Parliament. R2K
is particularly concerned about the fact the SABC journalists' computers were the target of the burglary.

In light of this matter, R2K has called on the South African Police Service and the Parliamentary security to conduct a
thorough investigation into the burglary to find the perpetrators. R2K has also asked that Parliament security ensure that the
offices are a safe space for the journalists who work there.
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